Subject: Re: (Commercial) Upp consulting?!
Posted by mirek on Mon, 30 Mar 2009 20:55:31 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

mr_ped wrote on Mon, 30 March 2009 11:27

LGPL - "lesser" GPL - very often used for libraries

- you can link statically to the library and remain free

AFAIK, wrong. You can only link DYNAMICALLY to the library and remain free.

(The obvious reason is that user of your application is then allowed to replace .so with altered
code).

Note that some libraries, like wxWidgets, have amendments to LGPL that explicitly allows static
linking too.

Mirek
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